
 
 

 
 

SPECIAL MEETING  
ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

Thursday, March 24, 2022 at 5:00 p.m. 
City of New Buffalo 

224 W. Buffalo Street 
New Buffalo MI  49117 

 
AGENDA 

 
 

1. Call to Order 
 
2. Pledge of Allegiance 

 
3. Roll Call 

 
4. Approval of Agenda 

 
5. Approval of Previous Minutes - January 20, 2022 
 
6. Public Comment 

 
7. Public Hearing 

a. Variance Request 917 W. Detroit Street (Parcel # 11-62-8200-0346-01-5) – Requesting 
a variance of the required street frontage in R-1 District.   

       
      7.   Unfinished Business 
 
      8.   New Business 

a. Variance Request 917 W. Detroit Street (Parcel # 11-62-8200-0346-01-5) – Requesting 
a variance of the required street frontage in R-1 District.   

 
       9.  Adjournment       
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City of New Buffalo 
Zoning Board of Appeals 

Staff Report 
 
Hearing Date:  March 24, 2022 (Thursday 5pm) 
Project Number:  PZ22-0013 
Applicant: Barry Schroder 
Owner:  Veronica Schroder Trust 
c/o Barry Schroder,  
Zoning District:  R-1 
Current Zoning: Single Family Residential 
Subject Property Address:  917 W Detroit Street, New Buffalo, MI 49117 
Nature of the Request:  Variance request for required minimum lot width 

OVERVIEW 

The owner of 917 W. Detroit Street desires to split the current property (Parcel #11-62-
8200-0346-01-5), which has street frontage of 131.85 feet.  The applicant desires to extract 
the portion with house currently located on it and create a separate lot. The dimensions of 
the lot would be 65.85 feet x 194 feet.  A variance is being requested for this lot to be a 
buildable lot with a street frontage width of 65.85 feet instead of the required 66 feet.  

Recommendation:  Upon review of the application materials, validation of the facts 
reported, site inspection and evaluation of each of the criteria required for review and noted 
in this staff report, it is the recommendation of the Zoning Administrator that a proper 
amount of information has been provided to the Zoning Board of Appeals to render a 
decision on this appeal request.    
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Ted Hanson 
Building Official  
City of New Buffalo 




























